
August 31, 2022 

M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: County and City Superintendents of Education 

FROM: Eric G. Mackey 
State Superintendent of Education 

RE: Technology Plans Not Required for 2022-2023 

The Alabama State Department of Education (ALSDE) has a State Technology Plan 
that closely aligns to the National Education Technology Plan produced by the Office 
of Educational Technology. Two years ago, the Office of Educational Technology 
announced that it would be updating the national plan to reflect innovations and 
changes in educational technology. Work on that plan is still ongoing. Once that plan 
is released, the ALSDE will revise the State Technology Plan accordingly. 

The ALSDE will continue to monitor the progress of the National Technology Plan 
and keep local education agencies (LEAs) apprised. As a result, we are not 
requiring LEAs to submit a new Technology Plan for the 2022-2023 school year.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mrs. Jean Scott by email at 
jscott@alsde.edu or by telephone at (334) 694-4710. 
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